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Re: Teleconference with CanZinc on technical session undertakings #26 and #44 

The Review Board staff participated in a teleconference call on Thursday June 23, 2016 with Canadian 

Zinc Corporation (CanZinc), Tetra Tech EBA (consultants for CanZinc), and Knight Piesold (technical 

advisors to the Review Board).    Participants on the call were: 

 

Review Board staff: Mark Cliffe-Phillips 

Chuck Hubert 

CanZinc: David Harpley 

Alan Taylor 

Tetra Tech: Kevin Jones 

Bill Rozeboom 

Doug Johnson 

 

Knight Piesold:   Toby Perkins 

James Hayley 

 

The purpose of the call was to discuss the wording and intent of draft undertakings from the June 13-

16 technical sessions.   

 

The items discussed were: 

1. Undertaking #26 – Sundog Creek alignment 

Resolution:  Toby and Bill to work on wording of this undertaking based on mutual 

understanding arrived at during the meeting. 

 

2. Undertaking #44 – Terrain stability and mitigations 



 

Resolution:  James and Kevin to work on wording of this undertaking based on mutual 

understanding arrived at during the meeting. 

3. Undertaking #32- Sundog realigned channel maintenance and dredging 

CanZinc and its consultants advised that dredging of the realigned channel during road 

operations will not be necessary.  CanZinc will provide rationale for this position in its 

response to the undertaking. 

The Final Undertakings List with agreed upon wording for #26 and #44 along with other wording 

changes from parties and the developer will be posted to the public registry.   CanZinc indicates that it 

will submit responses to some of the undertakings by the end of June and the remainder within the 

first 2 weeks of July.    

 

Dates for the submission of second round information requests by parties will not be finalized until all 

responses to undertakings are received by the Review Board. 

 

The contact for the Project is Chuck Hubert at chubert@reviewboard.ca 867-766-7052 and Ruari 

Carthew at rcarthew@reviewboard.ca  867-766-7073. 
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